
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

  

        

        January 30, 2019  

 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

Your FOIL request dated January 23, 2019, was received on that date. 

 

You have requested the 2018 annual reports for the Assembly Judiciary Committee, Codes 

Committee, and Committee on Local Governments. The reports for these Assembly Committees 

are still being assembled and will be made available online as soon as they have been finalized. 

They will be available here: https://nyassembly.gov/Reports/.  

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.  

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 
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